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Lou Mansolillo

From: Mary Worobec <maryw52@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 10:35 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Support H-7617 

I am Mary Worobec, resident of North Kingstown, RI and am IN FAVOR of the Building  Decarbonization Act H-7617. 
Rhode Island is not currently reaching our mandated target for this very significant need to reduce emissions of our 
buildings. We are already seeing severe repercussions of climate change in North Kingstown with wildfires, flooding 
preventing access to Wickford impossible for several days of the year, riverine flooding of homes, and erosion of 
beaches. We MUST ACT NOW TO REDUCE OUR EMISSIONS. 
PLEASE PASS H7617 BUILDING DECARBONIZATION ACT! 
-Mary Worobec 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


